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Dear Blaise families,

At Blaise High School we recognise the importance of children working hard to climb their own
personal mountains to the very best universities in the country, or careers of their choosing. We
also recognise the importance of feedback and welcome conversations with the community to
continue to develop our school. We want to work closely with the community to build the best
possible school we can for this community. We welcome all feedback both positive and areas in
which you feel we need to develop to inform our future planning.

There are a number of questions we would like to ask children at Blaise High School about their
experiences at school. Students in years 7-10 will take part in a short survey across this term
during TTRP. The survey is not anonymous, this is so that we can talk to individuals about
concerns that they have and how we can help them. The purpose of this is for us to better
understand student views and so it is important that they complete it with integrity and honesty.

Please find a video summary of this letter here.

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14Q87ZYXz-zoPPNWwmBeP6F1v00hDH2Hs/view?usp=share_link

